
 

 

 

 

 

TO:  Members of the CWV Community 

 

FROM:  John E. Cupples, Board Chair    JEC 

 

DATE:  October 20, 2022 

 

RE:  Barbara A. Doyle Honored by LeadingAge Massachusetts 

 

I am pleased to announce that our friend and leader, Barbara A. Doyle, President and 

CEO of Carleton-Willard Homes, Inc., was honored for her career of service to the cause 

of aging services by LeadingAge, Massachusetts at its state-wide membership meeting 

on Wednesday, October 12, 2022 held at the College of the Holy Cross in Worcester, 

Massachusetts. 

 

LeadingAge Massachusetts, and its national affiliate, LeadingAge, are state-wide and 

national leadership organizations representing nonprofit aging services organizations 

widely recognized as the standard-bearers for quality.  The award presented at the state 

association’s membership meeting highlights the leadership that Barbara has 

demonstrated throughout her forty-year career.  The award reads as follows: 

 

LeadingAge Massachusetts 
2022 Distinguished Service Award 

Presented to Barbara A. Doyle 

For her outstanding contributions 

To the field of aging services, 

Her steadfast leadership and support of the Association, 

And for 40 years of service at Carleton-Willard Village. 

 

While Barbara’s distinguished leadership is obvious to all within the Carleton-Willard 

community, her leadership at the state and national levels is also well known.  Barbara 

has been a mover and shaker at the state and national levels helping the nonprofit 

aging services movement to achieve the quality and reputation for which it is known 

today. 

 

All these achievements are founded on the reputation and quality that we in the 

Carleton-Willard community enjoy today.  We are fortunate indeed to have shared in 

the achievements and quality  which Barbara’s leadership has yielded. 

 

Please join me in congratulating Barbara for this well-deserved, career recognition from 

her peers in the nonprofit aging services movement. 

  


